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‘It’s Not OK To Be Away’  and   ‘It’s Great If You’re Not Late’ 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE TO ALL RANFURLY PARENTS, GRANDPARENTS AND CARERS 

We would like to say a heartfelt thank you to all our parents and carers for all the support, 

encouragement, help and time you have so far put into remote Home Learning. We   

appreciate it more than you realise, and hope that you find comfort in knowing how   

valued your contribution has been and continues to be in helping your child with learning 

at home.  

 

Thanks Ranfurly Community! 

Ranfurly Primary School Staff 

  

Happy Mother’s  Day 

to all our special 

ranfurly Mums, 

Grandmothers and 

Carers! 
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PRINCIPAL’S THOUGHTS 
 

We hope you are travelling well in these challenging 

times. We are aware this is an increased burden of 

responsibility for you to supervise and assist with 

your child’s home learning. We think what you are 

doing as parents/carers is incredible! Think 

about it – you have been put in a position that none 

of us expected and yet you are working so hard to 

make a go of it every school day. Your children  

continue to grow and learn, despite everything.  

Just a reminder that if things are not going as you 

hoped with home learning, then this is okay. It’s 

okay if students just complete what they can, and if 

that means on some days they only complete one or 

two activities, then this is not a problem. We don’t 

want you as parents/carers to be stressed and under 

pressure more than necessary. It is hard for          

everyone, and the one thing we have hopefully 

learnt is to be kind and have realistic expectations.  

Next week the School Photos taken last term by 

MSP Photography will arrive. We will mail out the 

photos to the home address next week.  Which 

means you need to check your details on Compass 

this week and if they are not current details, then 

change phone numbers or addresses. 

It’s extremely sad that we won’t be having the 

Mother’s Day Stall this year annually organised by 

our wonderful Parents’ Club. We wish all Mums a 

Happy Mother’s Day on Sunday. Have a         

wonderful day! 

Remember we need you as much as you need us, 

and we are partners together in these challenging 

times. We are all being strong, smart and making a 

difference! 

 

 

 

Dennis & Mark 

 

‘It’s Not OK To Be Away’  and   ‘It’s Great If 

MRS LEE’S RECIPE OF 

Learning From Home! 

Leo and Emily Parker showed 
great initiative and made   
poppies themselves to        

commemorate Anzac Day.  Well 
Done!  

Quick and Easy French Toast 

2 eggs 
1 teaspoon vanilla essence 
½ teaspoon cinnamon 
½ cup milk 
8 thick slices bread 
Butter 
To serve, sliced strawberries, blueberries, maple syrup 

Beat eggs, vanilla and cinnamon in a shallow dish, stir 
in milk. 

Dip bread in egg mixture, turning to coat both 
sides. 

Cook bread slices in a lightly 
greased (use butter) non stick 
pan. 

Brown on both sides. 

Serve with strawberries, blueberries 
and syrup 

 

 



 




